
 

 

Information for Reciprocal Dates at Goodwood 

 

Your members will have access to the Richmond Enclosure, which is our Members 

enclosure. Unfortunately, your members will not have access to our Annual Badge Holders 

Bar. Please present your metal badge to the ticket scanner at any entrance in order to gain 

entry to the course. 

We do have a dress code in the Richmond enclosure, we regret that anyone deemed to be 

dressed inappropriately will not be admitted to the Richmond Enclosure. 

All – jeans, shorts and fancy dress are not permitted into the Richmond enclosure. 

Gentlemen – required to wear a jacket and tie at all race meetings. 

Ladies – should dress smartly. Stilettoes are not recommended due to the terrain and use of 

decking. 

Children – must be dressed smartly. Boys aged 16 + are required to follow the dress code for 

gentlemen. Boys aged 7-15 are kindly requested to wear a long-sleeved collared shirt. 

Parking is free in No 8. car park, your members will just need to show their badge or card 

to gain entry.  

 


